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11th May 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Over the last few months, our before and after school club sessions have become increasingly 

popular, especially with younger children in the school. As a result of this, we are now often 

reaching full capacity due to strict staff/pupil ratios. 

We have therefore made the decision that all pupils MUST be pre-booked into before and 

after school club the week before, to give the Wrap Around Care team the time to organise the 

right number of staff for pupil ratios, the appropriate amount of snack and resources for 

activities. 

From Monday 15th May, only children that have been booked into before and after school club 

will be able to attend. Bookings must be before Friday at 3pm the week before via the school 

office or the Oswald Owls email address. Your booking will be confirmed via email or text 

message. Any emergency or last minute bookings must go through the Principal or Wrap Around 

Care Manager Mrs Elkington and will incur an additional charge of £5 per session per child on 

top of the regular club fee. We will confirm if there is a space available. Children that turn up 

and have not been booked in may be turned away if there are no spaces in the session. 

Safeguarding your children is of paramount importance to us, as well as the welfare and 

enjoyment for the children attending these wrap around sessions. Thank you for supporting us 

to keep the sessions safe and successful. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Mrs McDonough 

Principal 


